
 

 

  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

        

  

     
   

  

    

         

        
      

       

          

      

     
     
       

             

      

    

         
     

   

        

        

          
            

          
        
          

      
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 
 

Welcome back and a Happy New Year! Next week at Ash Green the Reverend Robb 
kicks off the week with an assembly at the Lower Site on Monday and classes will 
continue with the second round of visits to Halifax Central Library during the morning.  
We end the week on Friday when Year 4 host their class assemblies in the morning (9.05am) – 
Reception and KS1 Celebrations Assemblies will be at 2.50pm – all welcome. 

 

So far      

94.9

 

% 

ELLOUISE TRAVERS  

(16.8.11 – 8.1.18) 

 

We were heartbroken this week to 

learn of Ellouise’s passing. 

Ellouise was a Year 2 pupil at our 

Lower Site and was aged just 6. 

 

As a school we will work with 

Ellouise’s family to ensure a fitting 

memorial. 

 
 
 
 
 
The closing date for applications for 
places in Reception for September 2018 
is on Monday 15th January 2018. 
  
Could all parents who have children in 
this age group, ensure their applications 
are made prior to the close date. 

For further information visit: 
www.calderdale.gov.uk  

or ring 01422 392617 
 

We had our first visits to Halifax 
Central Library and the Piece Hall 
on Monday. Children behaved 
beautifully and were a credit to the 
school. 
 

All pupils will be visiting both 
over this half term.  
Library joining forms have been 
sent home, so please return to 
the school office as soon as 
possible so that children can 
take out a book on their visit. 
Parents will then be responsible 
for book returns. 

TAKE ME TO NEVERLAND… 
 

The children had a fantastic time (oh yes 
they did!) this afternoon watching our 

annual pantomime.  
All of our children behaved beautifully 
with our oldest children looking after 

our youngest! 

 

CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

Class 5W Tuesday 30 January Hebden Bridge 

Class 1B/R Tuesday 6 February Abbey House Museum 

Class 1C Wednesday 7 February Abbey House Museum 

Class 5B Thursday 8 February Hebden Bridge 

Class 2C/2O Wednesday 14 February Shibden Hall 

 

We have a selection of trips coming up to help with our children’s learning. See below…  



  
    
 

 
   
   

 
 

   
 
 

     
        
     
     

      

        

    

   

     

       
        

     

         

   

     

     
   
 
       

    

       
  

   

      

    
   

     
       

           

        

         

      
     

      

        

      

 
  

  
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday 24 January is the chance for Reception pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

Our Talk Topic next week 

will be ‘Martin Luther 

King’.   
 

We will talk about MLK 

day – 19 Jan – 

multiculturalism, slavery 

and racism. 

 

Unfortunately we have had recent reports of head lice. 
 

Please treat your child’s hair and rid it of any unwanted 
guests. 

Can we ask that parents and carers try to ensure that 
children are treated outside of school time so children do not 

need time off? 
 

THANK YOU 

 

Can we please ask parents to 

park responsibly outside 

school.  

Please do not park outside the 

school gates as this prevents 

deliveries and staff parking. 

We appreciate your  

co-operation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our fantastic Extended Schools clubs begin again 

next week.  
 

Sports Club – Monday 15 January – 3.15-4.30pm 

LOWER SITE 
 

Sports Club – Tuesday 16 January – 3.15-4.30pm 

UPPER SITE 
 

Art Club – Wednesday 17 January 4-5pm 

LOWER SITE 
 

Art Club – Thursday 18 January 3.30-4.30pm 

UPPER SITE 
 

ALL CLUBS COST JUST £1. 
 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

19 January 2018 4C & 4H 26 January  2C & 2O 

    

2 February 5B & 5W 9 February 6C & 6T 

    

16 February 1B/R & 1C 9 March 3G & 3T 

    
 


